June 2, 2017
Dear Mayor Lagoudakis and Borough Clerk Debbie Thompson,
I am interested in filling the vacant borough assembly seat that ends on October 3™, 2017. In the
event that a person new to the process of borough politics applies for the vacant seat | will likely remove
my name from consideration. Thank you for your time and energy.

Sincerely

leffrey Meucci
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